
Schultz & Grobe Take 1st
at Truman
Top 30 boat field wfth 16.31/bs.

Neil Schultz of Hillsboro, and Russell Grobe of
Herculaneum, managed to put together a pattern of
worms fished in the trees of the Pomme Arm to
overcome a tough bite at Truman the weekend of
September 9-10. The fact that 36 of the 60 entrants
never caught a keeper in either day of the tournament,
attest to how difficult keeper bites were to come by.

1st Place

Neil Schultz & Russell Grobe
7 fish, 16.31 Ibs, 8 pts each, $228

Pattern - Red Shad worms fished in the trees

continued on page 2
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Last Tournament of 2000 -
Lake of the Ozarks
October 7-8 at Irish Hills

The Hawg Hawler season will finish up with our
traditional fall lake of the Ozarks tournament. Like our
spring tournament, we will be on the Niangua Arm of
the Lake, fishing out of Irish Hills Resort. Note that 12"
will be the minimum length limit for Spotted Bass, the
largemouth minimum will be 15" as usual.

Last year's October Ozarks tournament was won by
Kelly Nolie and Jeanie Dieckhaus with an 8 fish bag
totaling 17.34 Ibs on black buzz-baits.

Directions
From Camdenton, take Hwy 5 North 6 miles to a left at
Lake Road 5-78 Oust PAST the Conoco station).
Follow the signs to Irish Hills. Please note that Irish
Hills can only provide launching for those staying at the
resort. Gale Access is just a few miles down the
Niangua for those looking for a public ramp nearby.

Truman was the site of our second Hawg Hawler BBQ

of the year. Decent weather, great food, and good

friends made for a good time for all.



Truman Results - continued from page 1

3rd Place

2nd Place

Sunday.4.29 Ibs
Charlie Beach

Truman Big Bass
Winners

Saturday-6,86 Ibs
Gene Reim

Pattern - White
Spinnerbaits in 6' of
water

7 points each

$186

Teddy & Gene
Reim

6 Fish, 14.95 Ibs

Charlie Beach &
Greg Heinz

5 Fish, 13.90 Ibs

Pattern - Black
worms / red ftake,
fishing trees in
channel swings

6 points each

$136

• Free T Certificates must be used this year.
Be sure to use up any free tournament certificate
you may still have for the Ozarks tournament.
They can not be carried over to the next year.

Big Bass paid $150 each for Gene Reim on Saturday
and for Charlie Beach on Sunday. Gene also
collected $145 in the 50/50 Big Bass Side Pot.

Many thanks go out to Rich Gaugh. In true
sportsmanship fashion, he was good enough to make
sure the fish that did not sUNive weigh-in at
Wappapello did not go to waste. Thanks for taking
and cleaning those fish, Rich.

• Check your points at the lake.
As good as your club officers are - we all make
mistakes, make sure we have your creel points
correct before leaving the weigh-in area. No
adjustments to creel points will be made after
weigh-in is completed.

66.121bs
44.28Ibs

110.401bs

27 fish
18 fish
45 fish

4th Place
Jim Coyner & Jim Fanter, 4 fish, 10.87 Ibs
Pattern - Bandit crankbarts, 5 pis each, $98

6th Place
Danny DeRousse (new member) & Phillip Meyer
3 fish, 10.371bs
Pattern - Worms in cedars, 4 pts each, $82

6th Place
Bob Ray & Greg Shands, 2 fish, 6.73 Ibs
Pattern - Black worms in Irees, 3 pts each, $66

7th Place
Tony Pinson & Dave Sona, 3 fish, 5.81 Ibs
Pattern - Nol recorded, 2 pts each, $54

8th Place
John & Lori Luzynski, 2 fish, 4.34 Ibs
Pattern - Not recorded, 1 pi each, $50

Coat.tails
Greg Heinz, 0 fish, 3rd place

Honorable Mention Coat.tails
Jim Fanter, 0 fish, 4th place
Greg Shands, 0 fish, 5th place
Tony Pinson, 0 fish, 6th place

Totals
Saturday
Sunday
Total


